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1. Current classes: 

Certified Nursing Assistant Class Started 9/13/22  

There are 9 students in the class for the Fall and I am hoping we can 

do a Spring class also. 

2. Future classes: 

Welding Classes will start 10/25 

We have had a few people already inquiring about welding. 

Hoping to also do a welding class in January of 2023 

3. Other items: 

Have talked to some other possible instructors but no other 

commitments have been made at this time. 

 

 

 


